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Heritage Place Newsletter Celebrating 
May 

 

Music with 
Molly  
May 1 

 
Mother’s Day 

Social 
May 7 

 
Music with 

Mendelt  
May 8 

 
Music with 

John Pebble 
May 13 

 
Hands on 
Exotics 
May 14 

 
Music with 
Germaine 

May 21 
 

Alzheimer’s 
Walk 

May 28 
 

Walk for the Alzheimer’s Society 
 Join us on Wednesday May 28 between 10am -11:30am for a 

walk around Pleasant Manor in support of the Alzheimer’s 

Society. A route will be setup around the property and begins 

and ends outside the main office. Coffee and treats from Tim 

Hortons will be provided with any size donation.  

Donations to the Alzheimer’s society can be made and 

brought to the main office between May 22-29, and a 

donation box will be outside during the event.  

 It is estimated that 11,099 people in Niagara are living with 

dementia. Together with the support of the community and 

the Alzheimer Society no one with dementia has to walk 

alone! Last year we raised close to $2,000 - lets see what we 

can accomplish this year! 

Happy May Birthday to…  

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 
This month, our political leadership will be challenged with 

leading a deeply divided country all the while facing challenges 

within the geo-political climate. For the average person this 

may generate a deep anxiety and fear for the future. Yet for 

Christians, this month is a continuation of the celebration of 

Easter, the display of God’s power and authority in the death 

and resurrection of Jesus. The month ends with the Ascension 

of Jesus Christ and his ongoing work of redeeming creation. 

As Christians, we are called not to fear but to follow his 

example of servant leadership trusting in his sovereignty, 

righteousness, and justice using 2 Timothy 1:7 as our guide: 

“He has not given us a spirit of fear, but of power, love and 

sound mind.”  ~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

Duncan Henry  May 6 

Arthur Klassen  May 10 

Maria Farrugia  May 15 

Harvey Doherty  May 17 

Betty Anne Klassen May 21 

Jennifer Penner  May 31 

 We Remember… 
 

Willy Loewen  

May 2025 
 
 
 
 

“Mothers 
hold their 
children’s 

hands for a 
short while, 
but their 
hearts 

forever.” 
 

~ Unknown 

 
 
 

Dog Therapy 
Returns! 

 

Meet Sasha and her 

owner Sharon! They will 

be coming in every 

Saturday morning. Dog 

therapy visits involve 

therapy dogs and their 

handlers visiting 

individuals to provide 

emotional support and 

companionship. The goal 

is to foster a sense of 

comfort, reduce stress, 

and improve overall well-

being through the 

human-animal bond. 

 

Meet Miriam 
I'm excited to join the team as the Nutrition 

Manager. I bring with me a strong 

background in the food industry, having 

worked in hotels, wineries, breweries, and 

as a manager at the Irish Harp. I'm also a 

Red Seal Chef, and during the pandemic, I 

took the opportunity to further my education 

by earning my Nutrition Manager diploma. 

Outside of work, I love spending time with 

my family. I have two kids, a 5-year-old 

daughter and a 9-month-old son. My 

husband is also a chef, currently working at 

Tabor Manor. I was born in Holland and 

speak Dutch. I'm passionate about all types 

of food and have a sweet tooth! I look 

forward to getting to know all of you and 

working together. 
 

Hands on Exotics 
 

Join us on safari and meet a 

variety of exotic creatures from 

around the globe! The 8-10 

animal-lineup focuses on 

smaller exotic animals such as 

birds, reptiles and mammals. 

Hands on Exotics will be here 

on May 14. 
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 May 

Highlights 
 

Piano Recital 
May 6 

 
 

Music with 
Mendelt 
May 8  

 
 

Mother’s Day 
High Tea 

Social  
May 13 

 
 

Musical 
Program with 

Concert 
Pianist Jessic 

An  
May 18  

 
 

 
Alzheimer’s 
Walk a Thon 

May 28 
 
  

Walk to Support the Alzheimer’s Society 
 Wednesday, May 28 

         10:00am - 11:30am 

Starting and ending outside the main office 

Take a walk with us around Pleasant Manor in support of the 

Alzheimer Society. A marked route will be set up around the 

property. After the walk, or even if you are not walking, enjoy 

coffee and treats from Tim Hortons - available with a donation. 

Let’s come together for a great cause! 

Donation Details: 

If you can’t make it that day, donations to the Alzheimer Society 

can also be dropped off at the main office between May 21–29.  

Let’s walk together for a great cause! 

Happy May Birthday to…  

o Reginald Faust - 2nd 

o Isobel Griffiths - 4th  

o Marion Briston - 5th  

o Ruth Unger - 6th  

o Johan Huisman - 9th  

o Armin Epp - 11th  

o Fred Janzen - 11th  

o Mike Kellie - 12th  

o Jean Davies - 12th  

o Erich Reimer - 14th  

o Ruth Okum - 14th  

o Daniel Epp - 20th  

o Lois Andres - 23rd   

o Sharon Rogers - 26th 

o Suzanne Frechette - 27th  

 

 

Pizza & Games Night 

         Tenant-Led Game Night - 

Every Friday!          

Unwind. Play. Connect. 

Join us every Friday evening for 

a fun, relaxed game night with 

your fellow tenants! Enjoy 

timeless favorites like 

Rummikub, cards, dominoes, 

and more. 

      Monthly Pizza & Game Night 

Once a month, we spice things 

up with Pizza! For just $2.50 per 

slice, enjoy hot pizza while you 

play - perfect for a night of food, 

fun and friendly competition.  

     If you would like pizza, sign-up 

sheets are available at: 

• CV Link 

• OV Chapel 

Don’t miss out—bring your game 

face and your appetite! 

 

Thank You for Making the Pleasant Manor Spring Bazaar a Success! 

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who volunteered, donated, baked 

and supported the Pleasant Manor Spring Bazaar this past April. 

Your efforts made it a huge success! 

2,880 meat buns, 2,160 cookies, 50 paska loaves and buns and 

6 hand-knitted quilts were all sold.  

Total Sales: Over $5,100! 

From all of us at the Pleasant Manor Women’s Auxiliary - thank you for 

your support, generosity and community spirit. 

See you again next November! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

“Mothers 
hold their 
children’s 

hands for a 
short while, 
but their 
hearts 

forever.” 
 

~ Unknown 

 
 
 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 
This month, our political leadership will be challenged with 

leading a deeply divided country all the while facing challenges 

within the geo-political climate. For the average person this may 

generate a deep anxiety and fear for the future. Yet for 

Christians, this month is a continuation of the celebration of 

Easter, the display of God’s power and authority in the death 

and resurrection of Jesus. The month ends with the Ascension 

of Jesus Christ and his ongoing work of redeeming creation. As 

Christians, we are called not to fear but to follow his example of 

servant leadership trusting in his sovereignty, righteousness, 

and justice using 2 Timothy 1:7 as our guide: “He has not given 

us a spirit of fear, but of power, love, and sound mind.” 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 
 


